
 
The Coos County Commission will hold a public hearing and consider an ordinance for the 
 adoption of the proposed North Bay Urban Renewal Plan Amendment.   
   

WHERE:   The Owens Building, Large Conference Room 
 201 N. Adams, Coquille Oregon 
 
WHEN:   Thursday, August 31, 2017 at 1:30. 
   

A copy of the ordinance, the proposed North Bay Urban Renewal Plan Amendment and 
accompanying report may be obtained by contacting: 
 
Fred Jacquot, Director of Port Development at 541.267.7678 fjacquot@portofcoosbay.com. 

 
The proposed maximum indebtedness for the North Bay Urban Renewal Plan Amendment is 
$60,900,390 and is not proposed to increase. The ordinance, if approved, is subject to 
referendum.  The adoption of the Amendment may impact property tax rates for general 
obligation bonds approved by voters prior to October 6, 2001 and urban renewal special levy 
rates.   


